
DEPARTMENT OF SPANISH AND 
PORTUGUESE

Middlebury Institute of International 
Studies Webinar

SPPO will be hosting a virtual event for undergraduate 
students to learn about graduate degrees related to 
language at the Middlebury Institute of International 
Studies at Monterey on March 10th at 7:00 PM. 

SPPO alumna and Middlebury’s Assistant Director of 
Global Recruiting, Sam Quintell-Lenzi, will present 
information on the various degrees and answer 
student questions during the event.

When? Wednesday, March 10th at 7:00 PM

Zoom link for the event: 

Within 12 months of 
graduation….

• 94% of MIIS students
are employed

• 64% of MIIS students
are using a second
language in their
work

Samantha Quintell-Lenzi
Assistant Director of Global Recruiting 
Email: squintelllenzi@middlebury.edu

https://osu.zoom.us/j/91825003289?pwd=WlJjWm1rSmpNditpSkhvQ3JwemNRQT09

https://osu.zoom.us/j/91825003289?pwd=WlJjWm1rSmpNditpSkhvQ3JwemNRQT09
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